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Dear Friend,

I have the privilege of inviting you to an important theatrical event and I'm
sure you won't want to miss it.

There is a new musical coming to the West End . . . a mysterious and fantas-
tie adventure - THE HUNTING OF THE SNARK - combining animation and a
cast of 75 actors singing and dancing to original musie by Mike Batt.

I have worked on an earlier version and it's a lovely story based on a non-
sense poem by Lewis Carroll. It will be the only musical opening in the West
End this Autumn.

To celebrate the arrival in London of this new musical there will be a party
and benefit performance on Monday 21st October at 8.00pm at the Prince
Edward Theatre. All proceeds will go to The Terrence Higgins Trust, a
marvellous charity of which I am a patron.

Tickets for the performance are on sale now at £15, £30 and £40. They are
inviting the first 350 theatregoers who buy a ticket at £65 to attend the after

show party with free food and a glass of wine at a top London nightelub with
the cast and celebrities in attendance.

For those who can help in a special way, £100 will admit you to the party and
add your name to the Best Friends list in the programme. Just send a cheque
for £100 to the address above and THT will arrange your ticket.

No matter what price your ticket, you will not only have a great evening of
entertainment but you will also be supporting the wvital work of The Terrence
Higgins Trust. It really is great value for money.

You can order your ticket with a credit card from First Call on 071 836 3464
{no bocking fee) or from the theatre box office. I encourage you to do so
right away.

I hope you enjoy THE HUNTING OF THE SNARK and perhaps I'll see you
there.

Sincerely wyours, ﬂ:L' e
e lmle Giud

—

Sir John Gielgud
Patron of The Terrence Higgins Trust

P.S. For those of you bringing children there will be exciting goodies to
welcome them in the foyer.
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